AMER'CAN RIVER COLLEGE LOS RIOS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT

March 21, 2019

Dear North Far North Regional Consortium,

The Labor Market Information for the proposed Certificates was substantiated by page 9 in the
Center of Excellence “Regional Labor Market Assessment Greater Sacramento Region,” which
was published in January 2019. The file could not be uploaded through the Regional CTE
program submission website due to its size. It can be found at

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1] XxHObGQehW5V05b0l IpqeZiL.Dml_rZd/view

Sincerely,

Dr. Frank Kobayashi
Associate Vice President Workforce Development
American River College
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